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October 7, 2021 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact:  Jill Diehl, Superintendent 
Pioneer School District 
360-426-9115 
jdiehl@psd402.org 
www.psd402.org 
 

BOARD DIRECTOR McLAUGHLIN RESIGNS 

Pioneer School Board Director Janeen McLaughlin has resigned from her school board 
position.  In her resignation letter dated September 29, 2021 she shares “I have spent a 
deal of time evaluating my priorities.  My number one priority is my family.  Therefore, 
I am resigning my position on the Pioneer School Board, effective immediately.”  
 
Board members, staff, and the community will miss Ms. McLaughlin greatly.  We wish 
her only the best.  The Pioneer School Board of Directors will take official action on the 
resignation at the October 26, 2021 school board meeting.  At that time, an official 
announcement and posting will be finalized. 

Questions can be directed to the District Office at 360.426.9115. 
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